
From: Mike Thomas
To: Linton, Ron; Gersey, Linda
Cc: Dawn Kolkman
Subject: License Condition 12.4 - Domestic Water Well Evaluation
Date: Monday, December 30, 2013 2:13:11 PM
Attachments: 27Decc13 LC 12.4 DWS Well .pdf

Ron and Linda,
 
Attached is a copy of the correspondence being submitted by Uranerz Energy Corporation to the
NRC in regards to fulfilling a requirement under Source Material and Byproduct License SUA-1597,
License Condition 12.4.  The information contained in the attachment details the evaluation of
 Uranerz well URZN2-12 that was installed to provide domestic water to the Uranerz Nichols Ranch
Central Processing Plant and ancillary facilities. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike
 
Mike Thomas
Vice President Regulatory and Public Affairs
 
Uranerz Energy Corporation
1701 East “E” Street 
Casper, WY  82601 USA  
T: 307.265.8900 |C: 307.389.9489|F: 307.265.8904 | E: mthomas@uranerz.com
 
 
This electronic communication, and any attachments, may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged. If you
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any distribution, copying or reliance upon the contents of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately
and kindly delete this message. Thank you for your cooperation.
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